
 

                                                                                                                                    
 

1901 Las Vegas Blvd. So. 
Suite 101 
Las Vegas, Nevada 89104-1309 
(702) 892-7313 
www.culinaryhealthfund.org 

 
February 25, 2015 
 
Dear Culinary Provider, 
 
RE:  New Healthy Pregnancy Plus paperwork 
 
You are already familiar with the Healthy Pregnancy Program and the benefits for Culinary participants and 
providers.  Culinary Health Fund continues this program, plus added a new look to the form and created High-
Risk assessment checklists. This is a reminder to please use the new forms associated with this program (forms 
are attached to this communication).   
 
This program will remain incentived with a $100.00 bonus when the following criteria are met: 

1. Completion of the new Healthy Pregnancy Plus Form.  This form will be used to identify the pregnancy 
of the Culinary participant.  The Form should be faxed within 15 days of the first visit to the OB/GYN 
(Fax: 702-691-5620). 
 

2. Completion of Questionnaires/Check-list.  This tool will be used to identify High-Risk factors for 
Preterm labor and Preeclampisa and assist in decision making to use 17-OH Progesterone and/or low 
dose aspirin.  The Questionnaire should be faxed within 15 days of the first visit to the OB/GYN.  
(Fax:702-691-5620). 
 
*Providers must complete all 3 forms and fax together to 702-691-5620 to ensure all information has 
been received and completed appropriately.   

 
If you have any questions, please contact provider services at (702) 892-7313, option 2 or email to 
healthcareservices@culinaryhealthfund.org.  
 
  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Culinary Health Fund 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

You will no longer be required to submit chart notes.  Please only use the new Healthy 
Pregnancy Plus form and High Risk questionnaires as provided by the Culinary Health Fund. 
The $100.00 bonus will be mailed to your office once the Fund has received all the forms. 



 
 
 
 
 
 


